To:

The Fast-track Consenting Team
Ministry for the Environment
C/- Adriaan Vlok

Development Manager
Hounsell Holdings Limited

Dear Adriaan,
Thank you for discussing the Rotokauri Greenway Project with us.

We understand that you are looking to obtain various resource consents to enable construction of
the Rotokauri Greenway Corridor and to constructan arterial, water supply and wastewater
services. These are all shown on the plan contained and project summary in Annexure 1.

We confirm that we generally support the project and are supportive of you seeking to progress the
project under the “Fast-track” consenting process, though we expect to be contacted by the Expert
Consenting Panel as part of that process and have an opportunity to have our say.

You have explained that the Ministry for the Environment needs some certainty about the process
and timing for acquiring land or easements to allow construction of the Rotokauri Greenway
Corridor. We would be willing to sell that part of our land that has been designated to enable the
project and that could be ownership or just an easement, but doing so would be subject to
compensation under the Public Works Act 1981. We would be willing to allow access in advance of
determining compensation if that would assist to accelerate the project but would need to see a
proposed agreement.

Yours sincerely
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